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ADVISING PROCEDURES:  

�x Never register for courses without consulting your advisor. 

�x All prerequisites - as identified in the Spelman College Bulletin - must be 

strictly followed. 

�x Never save major electives until the end: advanced core courses are 

premised on your having already completed several electives. 

�x When choosing general electives, choose courses that help prepare you for 

your thesis research. 

�x Three (3) core courses can NOT be taken in one semester 

�x All major courses should be taken at Spelman. Only the chair can approve 

major courses taken at other institutions (i.e. summer school, domestic 

exchange and study abroad). 

�x 
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